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Dear Parents/Carers and Year 12 Students, 
 
We are excited to invite all Year 12 students, along with one parent or carer, to the Year 12 Welcome Evening on Thursday 
11th September at 18:00 in the Main Hall. The event is expected to conclude by 19:00. Due to limited space in the hall, we 
kindly request that only the student and one parent or carer attend. 
 
The evening will introduce the Sixth Form Team and provide important information about life in the Sixth Form. We will 
cover the academic expectations, enrichment opportunities, and pastoral support available during the students’ time at Becky 
High Sixth. The evening’s presentation slides will be made available to all Year 12 parents/carers after the event. 
 
Please note that parking on site is limited. If parking on nearby streets, we ask that you be mindful of our neighbours. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Acting Director of Sixth Form 
 


